
  

 

HENDRUM CITY COUNCIL: 

Curt Johannsen, Mayor 

Mike Smart 

Paul Baukol 

Steve Jeffery 

Brian Schlapkohl 

 

CITY CLERK’S OFFICE: 

Keri Plemmons, Clerk-Treasurer 

308 Main St E 

(218) 861-6210 

hendrum@loretel.net 

www.hendrummn.com 

 

OFFICE HOURS 

Mon: 9:00 am – 5:00 pm 

Tue: 9:00 am – 5:00 pm 

Wed: 9:00 am – 5:00 pm 

Thu: 9:00 am – 1:00 pm 

Fri: OFFICE CLOSED 

 

PUBLIC WORKS/MAINTENANCE: 

Mark Sundblad, Maint. Superintendent 

(218) 861-6743 

 

FIRE DEPARTMENT: 

Mike Smart, Fire Chief 

(218) 861-6008 
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Stop by participating businesses for goodies on  
Tuesday, December 7th. 

r     

Public Information Meeting 

Mon, Nov 15th at 7:00 pm in 

the Gymnasium 

• Street Reconstruction  

• Rural Water Supply 

• School Building Update 

 

VETERAN’S DAY SUPPER TO BE 
HELD IN THE FIRE HALL ON 
NOVEMBER 11TH FROM 5pm-7pm 

 

HOLIDAY OPEN HOUSE 

  

SANTA IS COMING 
TO HENDRUM 

SATURDAY 
DECEMBER 11TH  

10:30 am – NOON 

Hendrum Fire Hall 

Stop by and visit with 
Santa! 

 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT YOUR 

DRINKING WATER 

Monitoring Requirements Not Met 

Hendrum is required by Minnesota Rules, Chapter 

4720 to test water sample(s) for Lead and Copper. 

This required sampling was not done for the 

monitoring period beginning June 1, 2021 and 

ending September 30, 2021. 

Because we did not monitor or failed to monitor 

completely during the compliance period, we did 

not know what levels of lead and copper were 

present in your drinking water, and we are unable 

to tell you whether your health was at risk during 

that time. 

What does this mean to me? 

This is not an emergency. You do not need to 

use an alternative source of water at this time. 

If you have any questions or comments about this 

violation, please contact Mark at (218) 861-6743. 

 

Recycling 

Recycling dumpsters are located on the north 

side of the school building and the corner of 

Quincy Street and Main Street West. The glass, 

plastic, tin cans and newspapers do not need to 

be separated. 

Snow Removal 

As we start preparing for the winter season, the 

City of Hendrum would like to remind residents 

not to dump, plow, push, or blow snow from 

private driveways onto highways, streets, or a 

neighbor’s property. Please do no park any 

motor vehicle on a public street or alley until 

after they have been plowed. 

No motorized vehicles are allowed 

on the levee or the retention ponds 

inside the levee 

Snowmobile operation is not allowed 

on any street, roadway, or public thoroughfare 

within the city limits except when going in a 

direct route from the city limits to your home or 

home to city limits. Please operate your 

snowmobile responsibly. 


